
Proposed changes to appendix G of the CEQA guide lines

Comment 2-4
Reply Reply All Forward Chat

Proposed changes to appendix G of the CEQA guide lines

Rollie Fillmore SR [rfillmore@JacksonCasino.com]
To: CEQA Guidelines@CNRA

Friday, June 10, 2016 9.45 AM

Good morning

I'd like to get more information if i could please. I don't see
any environmental protection for medicine plants that might be
affected

Rollie Fillmore
Cultural preservation department representative
Jackson rancheria band of miwuk Indians

Sent from my iPhone
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